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MR SINGH’S WEEKLY MESSAGE 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to celebrate the hard work 

and effort that our children have been putting into their learning. It is truly inspiring to see 

their dedication and enthusiasm each day, whether it's in the classroom or through 

extracurricular activities. 

 

I would also like to remind everyone of the importance of arriving at school on time and 

maintaining regular attendance. Consistent attendance plays a key role in ensuring that 

children continue to make progress and stay engaged with their learning. Being present 

and punctual not only sets them up for success, but it also fosters a sense of responsibility 

and commitment. 

 

Speaking of engagement, I’m sure many of you heard about our exciting participation in 

British Science Week! The children were absolutely thrilled to take part in a range of 

hands-on workshops, exploring various scientific concepts in such an engaging and fun 

way. It was fantastic to see their curiosity sparked, and they thoroughly enjoyed the 

interactive activities that helped them deepen their understanding of science. 

 

Some photos are below! 

 

Thank you once again for your continued support. We are so proud of all that the children 

have accomplished, and we look forward to all the wonderful things ahead! 

 

Mr Singh 
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PLEASE SEE BELOW FOR KEY MESSAGES 

BRITISH SCIENCE WEEK 

This British Science Week has been an exciting and inspiring time for our students! The 

whole school had the fantastic opportunity to take part in a workshop led by the Science 

Circus, where children were amazed by a range of hands-on experiments and 

demonstrations. Each class also carried out their own experiments, focusing on the 

fascinating world of materials and animals. The students explored how different materials 

change under various conditions and learned how animals adapt to their environments 

for survival. It has been wonderful to see the children's curiosity and enthusiasm grow as 

they made their own discoveries and worked together to solve problems. British Science 

Week has truly sparked a love for science, and we can’t wait to see how our young 

scientists continue to explore the world around them! 
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COMMUNICATION POLICY 

 

 
 

 

PLEASE KINDLY NOTE THE OFFICE WILL ONLY BE ABLE TO ASSIST WITH: 

• Reporting absence (this should be done at the earliest point possible) 

• Change of personal details (such as address, phone numbers, passwords) 

• Queries regarding online payment systems 

• Reprint of any hard copies of correspondence 

• Special leave form 
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ATTENDANCE 

 

RA:88.67% RW:82.96% 

1A:89.53% 4R:88.85% 

1Q:96.53% 4D:93.44% 

2D:94.29% 5G:95.00% 

2C:97.24% 5L:94.33% 

3B:96.12% 6F:93.67% 

3A:93.96% 6S:96.31% 
 

KEY DATES 

 
04.04.25: End of Spring term 

21.04.25: Bank Holiday Easter Monday (School closed) 

22.04.25: School re-opens for Summer 1 


